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From: Judy Robinson
To: Urban Design Comments
Subject: 1901 Aberg Ave
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 2:56:49 PM

Hello,
 
I am writing to urge you to approve the permanent zoning changes requested by Occupy Madison
for 1901 Aberg Ave.

Occupy Madison has created and implemented an innovative idea to help provide basic necessities
to Madison's most vulnerable and underserved residents.
The project gained widespread support, many people within our community donated funds and
labor to help build the temporary shelters.
Being able to transition to more permanent structures and have access to resources such as
counseling will help create a viable model for other people who are struggling with homelessness.
 
As the number of homeless people in Madison continues to grow, our City agencies should do
everything within their power to faciltate any practical and workable solutions to this devastating
problem.
 
Sincerely,
Judy Robinson
523 W Olin Ave
Madison WI 53715
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From: Mitchell Nussbaum
To: Urban Design Comments
Subject: Support for Occupy Madison proposed development
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 2:13:20 PM
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I wish to register my support for Occupy Madison's proposal for a permanent tiny home development at 1901 Aberg
Avenue, Item #4 on today's Urban Design Commission meeting. Like the existing tiny home community on Third
Street, this development will give currently homeless people a chance to attain stability and dignity through their
own efforts. Because of Occupy Madison's efforts, Madison is a leader and innovator in creating this response to
homelessness, and this new development will give them a chance to build on their success so far.
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From: Elaine Pridgen
To: Urban Design Comments
Subject: Support Aberg Tiny Homes
Date: Sunday, April 11, 2021 4:30:38 PM

I am writing to support the approval of the proposed permanent Tiny Homes & Gardens at 
1901 Aberg Avenue. 

I live a few blocks away and have noticed no negative effects of the project. The appearance of the 
property is improved and I am happy that people are being provided affordable housing. 

Elaine Pridgen
1915 Kropf Avenue
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From: Virginia Scholtz
To: Urban Design Comments
Cc: Syed Abbas; ekuharski@aol.com
Subject: Tiny Homes and Gardens
Date: Sunday, April 11, 2021 1:15:16 PM

I am writing in support of the proposed tiny house development at Aberg and Huxley.  I live nearby
and I have been glad to see housing and facilities for living made available on the formerly unused

sight.  I would welcome a tiny house village.  I have had experience visiting the site on 3rd   and
Johnson and I  think that it is a benefit to the neighborhood.
 
Thanks for  your consideration of this very good idea,
Virginia
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~
Virginia Scholtz
Apartment 316
1110 N Sherman Avenue
Madison, WI  53704
262-490-2865
VirginiaScholtz29@att.net 
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